
"Darrel Wiedeman" 
<DGW@nrc.gov> 

05/10/2006 12:49 PM 

To <NMED©inl.gov> 

cc "John Madera" <JRM4@nrc.gov> 

bcc 

Subject CLOSEOUT NMED NOs. 040819,060216 and 06219 

Dante: Please close out the above referenced open NMED items. On May 4, 2006, 
we issued NRC Report No. 030-01609/06-001(DNMS). This report addressed the 
NMED issues and their corrective SCtions. 
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